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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met on June 14 with Chinese Vice
Chairman of the National People’s Congress Wang Chen at the State Department.
They discussed a wide range of issues related to the U.S.-China relationship,
including North Korea, trade, and counternarcotics cooperation.
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